
CONSULTATION RESPONSE 

 

NAME Response to Proposal by Ofcom to grant 
powers under the Electronic Communication 
Code to Swish Fibre Limited 

Alice Courvoisier Dear Ofcom, 

Please find below my answer to the 
consultation, no part of it is confidential. 

I would advise against giving such powers as 
the Code confers to any private company for 
the following reasons: 

First, the effects of exposure to EMF radiation 
from wifi and mobile devices on health and the 
environment are ill understood. There are 
growing health concerns surrounding the 
deployment of 5G, with some cities imposing 
bans or moratoria. It is irresponsible for a 
company to be allowed to deploy an 
infrastructure whose safety has not been 
proven. 

Second, it is ethically questionable to let a 
private company impose infrastructures, 
radiations, and ultimately intrusive 
technologies without the targeted persons or 
communities able to have a say in the process. 

I answered as myself. 

 
 


